North Coast Chapter CANP

Minutes for Meeting November 9, 2016

1) In attendance: Patricia Fisher, Rachel Hatchimonji, Roxane Heiob, Meg Mahon, Katie Schoenfield, Carolyn Boley, Gina Silverira, Amber Hoffman, Beth Spellmeyer, Sarah Ross, Brea Olmstead, Colleen Graey, Meredith Meftah
2) Minutes reviewed and approved from August 11th meeting

3) Treasurer Report: No change.  Previously reported $283 profit from educational event.  

4) Membership Report: 26 members.  BRN will no longer be broadcast mailing and is developing a social media campaign for attracting new members.

5) Presidents Report: 

· Sarah Ross and Brea Olmstead of Open Door Health presented the NP/PA Postgraduate Residency Program.  It is a 12-month program based on the successful CHC program in Middletown, CT.  It is open to recent grads, less than 18 months.  In addition to preceptorship, there is specialty rotation, mentored clinics, and didactic sessions.

· Approved donating $100 to PAC.

· Approved paying scholarship memberships for Gina S., Beth S., both 1st year and Meredith M., student.
· Put on hold decision to sponsor costly educational program for student.

· For up coming NP week it was agreed that members would contact their representatives.  Meg will send contact info.

· Mention of doctoral student soliciting participation in transgender care research.  All in agreement to participate.

· Agreed to have next meeting and Holiday party on Wednesday, December 8th.  Location to be decided.

· Discussion but no decision on continuing to alternate between Wed/Thru for meetings. 

